
MOOR MONKTON PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE FOR PARISHIONERS

This is to inform you that North Yorkshire Highways will be carrying out 
carriageway patching on the A59 at Moor Monkton on the evenings of 15th, 16th and 
17th June.

The works will be carried out between 19.00 and midnight, under convoy, so no road 
closure.  On-site personnel will assist in managing local access to any properties.

Operatives working on site will be observing the government guidance on social 
distancing.

Kind regards

Lynne Tomlinson
Clerk to Moor Monkton Parish Council
5th June 2020

clerk@moormonktonpc.com
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